
NOTICE 

The H’ble NCLT vide its order dated 31st January, 2020 has granted an extension of further 60 days from 1st 
February, 2020 for the resolution process of Punj Lloyd Limited. Consequently, we would be able to provide 
further clarity on the Corporate Insolvency Resolution Process by the last week of March, 2020. 

It is requested to wait for further communication in this regard.  

Please feel free to reach out to us for any clarifications in this regard. 

Regards, 

RP Team – Punj Lloyd Limited 

Date: 11.02.2020  
Place: Gurgaon 


